MINI BULLETIN – 28 MARCH 2022


Updates to the Prescribed Specialised Services Manual include a new section to describe the commissioning responsibilities of Integrated Care Boards (ICBs) and to reflect the fact that some services will be jointly commissioned by NHS England and ICBs.

https://www.networks.nhs.uk/networks/news/prescribed-specialised-services

